
  

The file oleaut32.dll is out of date the program

requiers a newer version

Error Description:

The file oleaut32.dll is out of date the program requiers a newer version

Resolution:

The message ""The file OLEAUT32.DLL is out of date, this program requires a newer version""

may occur if this file has been replaced by an older version. The WIATII Scoring Assistant uses

a number of support files in the C:\Windows\System folder and some of these files have

versions that may not be compatible. The setup program installs the proper versions of these

files. The solution is to simply uninstall and reinstall WIATII Scoring Assistant using the original

setup disks. If you still experience an error, please call technical support at 800-249-0659.
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